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LIFETOUCH INDIVIDUAL                 
PHOTO DAY                                  

Monday, October 7 

Grades K, 1 and 2 will be attending              
swimming lessons that day and we will do 

our best to have photos taken beforehand. 

Sabre Athletics                                                                                              

Our Cross Country Running Team competed in                 

the District Meet today in Pincher Creek. 

The team did an amazing job at the Bullhorn Coulee 

Classic Run on September 27! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our volleyball teams are going strong and we wish 

them luck on their upcoming games and tournaments! 

Please note:  There is no supervision in place for              

students to remain after school to wait in between 

games and practices for siblings or friends.  In addition, 

the practices are usually closed for coach and athletes 

as to make the most of the practice time.                                 

The only available spaces for spectators are the Gym, 

front foyer and public washrooms as other areas are 

closed at 3:30 p.m. for cleaning purposes. 

Sports Booster Landfill Cleanup October 4 

Athletes are asked to turn in a signed permission form 

before Friday.  The Sports Booster Club provides                    

tremendous support for our athletes by covering costs 

for uniforms, tournaments, busing expenses and                

keeping fees at a minimum, so all students can play.                                                           

Sports Booster Club Apple Fundraiser! A delicious            

selection of ambrosia, gala, golden delicious and honey 

crisp in 20 or 40 lb. boxes, 

Apple Order Form 

The first Ski Academy fee  installment of $500 

is past due.   The final payment for the                   

program is due by December 1, in order                          

for your child to be able to participate in the 

program. Payments may be made at the school 

office or on School Cash Online. 

We are collecting Toonies for Terry!                                 

All donations will be forwarded to                      

the Terry Fox Foundation for                              

Cancer Research. 

Leadership Thanksgiving Food Drive                                                                   

Ms. Paterson’s class is accepting donations of 

non-perishable food items and toiletries until 

October 9. Donations will be given to our               

local food banks to help those in need. 

School-Based Professional Development Days 

Thursday, October 10 

Friday, October 11 

Monday, October 14, Thanksgiving 

No classes for all students 

We have extra copies of the 2023-2024 

School Yearbook for sale at $28.50 each.  

Please contact Tanya Douglas if you                     

would like to purchase one at                               

douglast@lrsd.ab.ca. 

A reminder to families that there are no microwaves 

for student use in the elementary classes.                                      

In addition, it would be helpful to send eating utensils 

with your child as the school does not provide them. 

https://docs.google.com/file/d/1VK7DDzbaU4IB1S6xCmJfRYZqLgcp3e1Y/edit?usp=docslist_api&filetype=msword

